
  
 

 

August 7th, 2023 
 
Chair Laura Flores  
Chicago Plan Commission 
121 N. LaSalle St., Room 905 
Chicago IL 60602 
 
RE:  2828 N Clark St 
  
Dear Chair Flores: 
 
Please be advised that I am in support of the application for an amendment to Residential Business 
Planned Development No. 139, submitted by BAI Century, LLC, for the property generally located at 
2828 N Clark St. The applicant proposes to amend Planned Development No. 139 to remove 
limitations on their ability to seek liquor licenses for the property. No physical changes or new land 
uses are proposed.  
 
Thank you for your favorable consideration of this request.  If you have any questions, please feel free 
to call me at 773-525-6034. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Bennett R. Lawson 
44th Ward Alderman 
 
 
 


